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Recently, the Advantage Insurance Inc. corporate website www.advantagelife.com was copied 

and adapted by a fictitious insurance company calling itself “Cargo Guardian”.  We believe this 

pirating of the Advantage website is part of a malicious attempt by cyber criminals to obtain 

financial account and personal identity information of Advantage’s clients, partners and service 

providers.  Advantage is advising all of its clients and associated service partners to be 

suspicious of any unusual communication, including emails, texts and telephone calls, 

purported to be from Advantage Insurance or “Cargo Guardian”.  Any communication 

purportedly from Advantage requesting personal identification or financial account information 

is highly likely to be part of this or other fraud attempts.  Advantage requests that any client or 

service partner who experiences suspected identity theft in connection with their Advantage 

insurance policy contact us promptly, so that timely information can be relayed to the law 

enforcement organizations investigating this criminal activity.  Cyber security incidents may be 

reported to your Advantage client services representative or to Mary Herms, Director of 

Investor Relations at m.herms@advantagelife.com  or +1 (787) 705-2900 x1334.  
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